
YUENDUMU SCHOOL 
Term 1 Week 2 2022

What learning 
looked like in:

-North camp
-East Camp

-South Camp
-Central Camp

-Central-West Camp
-West Camp



Yuendumu School has a COVID Safety 
plan in place to make sure all students 
and staff are kept safe. We now are 
offering extra school options in the 
community, in West, South, North, 
Central, Central-West and East. 
Teachers, yapa and kardiya, are 
helping to support these programs. We 
also have lots of parents volunteering to 
help. Thank you to everyone for keeping 
our kids safe and learning!

Principal’s Message



CFC and FAFT

FaFT has been providing at home learning packs for children to engage 
in Learning Games, Conversational Reading and other activities at home. 
There are different packs for each age group from birth to 5 years old. 
Children have been very excited when receiving their packs and working on 
them with adults or school aged family members.  Let school staff know if 
there is a child who is in preschool or 5 years and under who hasn’t got a 
learning pack yet or needs another one and the FaFT team will make sure a 
pack is provided.

The Yurrampi Child and Family Centre 
welcomes Julie Christine the new Director 
of Child Care – Kurdu Kurdu Kurlangu.
Julie and Belinda have been visiting people 
who want to work in Child Care.
Child Care will be opening in March.

Madeleine is going on maternity 
leave next week to rest before 
having her baby! Shangami will 
be running FaFT with Nikkita 
and Shimera in the meantime. 
Shangami will continue to drop at 
home learning packs to families 
whilst home learning is occurring!



North Camp

We have been reading Warlalja books. We have now 
got workbooks to do English and Maths worksheets 
everyday! The pool is open again so we have been 
swimming everyday and having lots of fun.







We have been learning about our Warlalja theme, 
doing worksheets and tracing. We drew some 
Warlpiri sight words. Practising our maths skills. 
We went out bush to Pukari Damp. We learnt about 
cars like how to pump air into the tryes.

East Camp



South Camp

We have been practising our reading recounts, we 
read a book and then answer questions about it. We 
have be writing the Warlpiri skin names. We have 
been playing Warlalja Bingo and reading books. We 
are practising writing out the Warlpiri syllables.







Central Camp
We have been writing out the alphabet and tracing 
our letters. We have been learning about shapes, 
writing their names, drawing them and watching 
videos about them. We have been reading Warlpiri 
books.



Central-West & West 

Camp

We have been learning about the Warlalja theme, 
drawing our families. We went out on a bush trip to 
Warlura to go hunting for Honey Ants, we found so 
many! We also found some bush bananas.





At School

Thank you to Dane and Luciano for all your hard work 
getting the school ready! It is looking great!



Well done everyone!
Another amazing 
week of learning!




